Town Board Special Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Springdale Town Patrolman will be taking the Town Board members to visit roads and bridges throughout the Township that may require maintenance within the next two years.  The visits will take place the morning of Tuesday May 2, 2017.  There may be discussion; however, no action will be taken unless posted on a Town Board meeting agenda 
